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[ Letter to Charles Howell from Ruth 
Leppman | January 23, 1953 ]
Date
1953

Medium
paper

Description
Letter to Charles Howell from Ruth Leppman, dated January 23, 
1953. Ruth thanks Congressman Charles Howell for his interest in 
her friend Kiyoko Oda's case, and informs him that Kiyoko has 
received her passport and visa for re-entry to the United States.

Dimensions
H: 10.5 in, W: 8 in


